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Subject: FW: OCP: schedule 1

From: Roger Wheate 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 7:22 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: OCP: schedule 1 

Many citizens are concerned that the 'future development' area on the Growth Management map 
(Schedule 1) extends almost to Shane Lake and Forests for the World. This is largely due to UNBC and its 
land being incorrectly included in this category. UNBC land CANNOT be developed. This should be 
corrected and any other such areas that are similarly miscoded. 
Overall the map seems too simple with only 3 classes, the Growth Priority class for example includes most 
of our beloved city parks. 

Roger Wheate 
576 Willmann Road 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

You don't often get email from r

Redacted

Redacted




